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(402) 342-8282
511 South 17th Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102 September 11, 1970

Mr, Bill Nittler
4590 So. Julian St.
Englewood, Colo. 80110

Dear Bill:
I am happy to confirm your reception of our station.

Your report is confirmed by our program log.

We hope you will also listen to our sister station,
KTLK, in Denver.

Englewood has a nice amateur radio club that would be
happy to have you'as a visitor. I had the pleasure of
teaching radio theory classes for them last winter.
Thanks for your report.

Sincerely,

&tw Yerro

BILL GANN
Chief Engineer
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